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PROHA'S ANNUAL REPORT NOW AVAILABLE

On April 14, 2004, Proha Plc published its audited financial 

statements in Finnish and English at the Company's web site 

www.proha.fi (in Finnish) and www.proha.com (in English). 

The Annual Report can also be ordered in print by phone at 

+358 20 4362 000, or by e-mail at info@proha.fi.
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